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GENERAL MEETING 

Wednesday, November 13 
10:00 – 11:30 am 

2352 Arrowhead Drive; Carson City, NV* 

 
Do you like textiles, fashion, and history? Then this is for you!  Our November program is a visit to part of 
the Nevada State Museum, the Marjorie Russell Clothing and Textile Research Center.  This 
research center is visited by special tours only.  Come and have a tour by Jan Loverin, Curator. This is a 
walking and standing tour while seeing the wonderful treasures.  
 
The cost is a donation of $10, payable to Marjorie Russell Clothing and Textile Research Center.  
Just bring the check with you. 
 
Lunch will follow our tour at Joanie's Creekside Cafe, 1795 East College Parkway; Carson City. 
Menu: Cold Wrap Bar: Roasted Turkey or Roast Beef or Vegetarian with cheese wraps.  Pasta salad and 
coleslaw sides are served buffet style.  Coffee, tea, or soda included.  
$12.50 including tax and tip.  Please bring cash for lunch. 
 
The tour is limited to 25 people.  Please RSVP to Darlene Rempfer 530.448.6211 and indicate if you are 
having lunch.  Deadline for RSVP: Thursday, November 7 
 
*Directions:  
From Incline Village: Take highway 28 to 50 to Carson City.  At highway 395, South Carson turn left 
and continue to Fairview Drive.  Turn right at Fairview and continue to freeway entrance north (entrance 
on right side).  Travel 2 exits to College Parkway. Turn right on College Parkway. Go to the second 
street, Goni. Turn left at Goni and travel 2 blocks to Arrowhead Dr.  .Turn right onto Arrowhead Dr. The 
Research Center is in the second block, right side. 
 
From Reno: Take the freeway south to College Parkway exit at the north side of Carson City. Exit and 
turn left onto College Parkway and continue two streets to Goni.  Turn left onto Goni and travel 2 blocks 
to Arrowhead Dr. Turn right onto Arrowhead Dr.  The Research Center is in the second block, right side. 
 
SAVE the DATE!!!!     Our annual AAUW Holiday Party this year will be Sunday, December 15, 4-7 PM                 
at the home of Darlene & Roger Rempfer. Liquid refreshments, wine, desserts and live music are 
included in the fee of $15 per person this year.  Please bring a hearty appetizer.  More details to follow.   
Cheers, Your Holiday Committee 
 

BOARD MEETING 
No Board Meetings in November or December. 
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CO-PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 
Greetings, Ladies, 
 
Fall is here, the foliage is gorgeous, and your Board has been working hard to get things rolling for this 
year.  We are well on our way to supporting our Tech Trek students and our College Scholarships. 
 
Jan Potter has put together an amazing program for Wednesday, November 13, that we are all looking 
forward to.  Please check the General Meeting article above and sign up as soon as possible.   
 
Darlene Rempfer has been kind enough to head our Holiday Party on December 15th, and we are looking 
for volunteers to help her with the fun.  Please call her or e-mail if you can help. 
 
Julie Ginocchio is looking for names of girls who qualify for a Snow Fest Candidate.  If you know of 
anyone we can nominate, please contact Julie. 
 
On a national level, try to find time to check out AAUW’s LAF express.  LAF is offering a broader view of 
legal cases and more information on important cases, legislation, resources and events, and they are 
looking for suggestions as to what we, as individuals and as a group, would like to know about the court 

system.  Have a look at the AAUW site online and click on LAF [http://www.aauw.org/what-we-
do/legal-resources/]. 

Ingrid | 530.582.9016 | aauw@ingrideccles.com 

Susie | 775.831.9438 |susan@lynnes-parks.com 

 
SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 
 
BOOK  
GROUP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our next meeting will be at Betsy Peterson's house on Tuesday, October 29th, 
Tuesday at 12 noon at 5717 Nile Road.   Please RSVP at 546-3193 or 
Betspete@hotmail.com. The book is Wild by Cheryl Strayed. Each of you please 
come with a book to recommend so we can set up for the year. 
 
In November we would like to have someone review a Bill Bryson book.  One 
Summer - 1927 (his latest) or A Short History of Everything or The Thunderbolt 
Kid.

BRIDGE 
MARATHON 

 
 
 

We wish you good cards and fun fellowship as fall approaches and cooler weather 
is conducive to playing bridge.    Welcome to new members Vivian and Bill 
Burnett!  Old members, please contact them at 775.831.3265.  Their address is 
250 Estates Drive in Incline Village. 
 

  
GOURMET   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We shared a wonderful luncheon at the home of Barbra Briggs on Sept. 25 and 
received all of our 2013-2014 information. Those of you not present can contact 
Darlene to pick up your packets. 
 
Our October/November dinners bring us to the lovely islands of Jamaica and 
Cuba. Carolann S., Jan P., Laura O., and Darlene and Meredith will be hosting! 
We're all looking forward to some exotic and special meals from these great 
ladies.  
 
We'll take a break for December and January since so many of us are traveling, 
entertaining family or just too darn occupied shoveling snow through the holidays.  

http://www.aauw.org/what-we-do/legal-resources/
http://www.aauw.org/what-we-do/legal-resources/
mailto:aauw@ingrideccles.com
mailto:Betspete@hotmail.com
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We will resume in Feb/March with dinners from England, Ireland, Scotland or 
Wales. Looking forward to seeing you all soon.  Darlene Rempfer and Joan Marie 
O'Lear 

 
GREAT 
DECISIONS  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Great Decisions had its last meeting for the year this week, the culmination of a 
great year with 27 members.  We are a global studies discussion group engaging 
members in the foreign policy process and current world affairs.  We meet on the 
third Tuesday of each month with the exception of July, August, November and 
December.  Please contact Julie Ginocchio at 530.546.8864 if you wish to join 
Great Decisions.  Checks in the amount of $20 for the 2014 study book should be 
made payable to Julie Ginocchio. 

 
INSTITCHES 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
In Stitches will meet at T Pots Pottery in Truckee to do glass fusing on 
Wednesday, November 20th, 10 a.m. The address is 11012 Donner Pass Road, 
which is about 2 or 3 blocks east of the Highway 89 intersection.  Check out their 
web site at www.truckeepottery.com for an explanation of what glass fusing is and 
for inspiration.  You can choose a variety of sizes, starting at $20.   This is a great 
opportunity to learn a new craft and to create a lovely gift for someone or yourself. 
If you are planning to attend, please email carolceyre@aol.com by November 17th 
so we can give them an idea of how many of us there will be.   I can then email all 
who plan to attend so you can carpool if you wish. 
  
 

MEMBERSHIP  

 
 
DIRECTORY.   Updated copies of the 2013-14 Member Database and Directory are available at our NT 

AAUW website, http://northtahoe-ca.aauw.net/member-information.   Please contact Patricia Watters at 

northtahoeaauw@gmail.com if you need the password for this secured information.   

 
 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS  
(also available on the website at http://northtahoe-ca.aauw.net/ )   

 
OCTOBER 
29: Book Group meeting 

  
NOVEMBER 
13: General meeting at Carson City NV 
15: December newsletter articles due 
20: InStitches at TPots, Truckee                               

 

 

2013-2014 OFFICERS/BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Please refer to the website (http://northtahoe-ca.aauw.net/) or your member directory. 

 
            

AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy and research. AAUW is 
open to all graduates who hold the associate, RN, baccalaureate or higher degree from a regionally accredited 
college or university. In principle and in practice, AAUW values and seeks a diverse membership. There shall be no 
barriers to full participation in this organization on the basis of gender, race, creed, age, sexual orientation, national 
origin, or disability. Membership is not by invitation. 

http://www.truckeepottery.com/
mailto:carolceyre@aol.com
http://northtahoe-ca.aauw.net/member-information.
mailto:northtahoeaauw@gmail.com
http://northtahoe-ca.aauw.net/

